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July 9, 2025  
 
 
Norther Alberta FPV League  
c/o George Wenzel  
 
  
Re: Northern Alberta FPV League Event    
 
Dear Mr. Wenzel,  
 
This letter constitutes written approval to use Strathcona County’s Ministik Park 
greenspace for Northern Alberta FPV League to host the MultiGP Qualifiers Drone event 
during the following period:  

• August 24, 2025, from 10:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.  

This approval is subject to the following conditions:  

• Written approval from Transport Canada to use drones for this event.   

• Please ensure you have all documents on site as they need to be provided upon 
request by Enforcement Services.  

If you require any additional information, please contact Robyn Macbeth at 780-893-
9859 or robyn.macbeth@strathcona.ca    

Yours Truly,   

 
 

Suzanne Lobb  
Director, Recreation Parks and Culture  
  

cc:  Julia Seguin - Manager, Outdoor Services, Programs and Planning  
Stacey Nestorowich – Manager, Outdoor Services, Infrastructure and Operations  
Vito Disciglio – Manager, Enforcement Services  

 

Suzanne Lobb (Jul 9, 2025 22:08 MDT)
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